
April	23rd
	
2020	 

Dear	Patients,	 

We’re	sure	every	small	business	owner	is	listening	closely	to	our	governor	and	those	in	

authority	to	determine	when	we	can	safely	re-open.		As	of	now,	our	new	goal	is	JUNE	1st.		Of	
course,	this	is	an	evolving	situation	so	this	date	may	change	again.		We	appreciate	all	of	your	

patience	during	this	difficult	time.	 

In	the	meantime	we	have	been	investing	in	new	technology,	new	protective	equipment,	and	
new	methods	that	we	are	super	excited	to	share	with	you.		We	promise	we’ll	do	everything	in	

our	power	to	keep	our	patients	and	our	team	safe	when	our	doors	open.	 

On	March	23,	2020,	Governor	Murphy	issued	Executive	Order	No.	109,	which	suspended	all	
“elective”	surgeries	performed	on	adults,	whether	medical	or	dental,	and	all	“elective”	invasive	
procedures	performed	on	adults,	whether	medical	or	dental,	effective	March	27,	2020,	at	5:00	
p.m.		An	“elective”	surgery	or	invasive	procedure,	for	purposes	of	this	Order,	is	defined	as	any	

surgery	or	invasive	procedure	that	can	be	delayed	without	undue	risk	to	the	current	or	future	
health	of	the	patient	as	determined	by	the	patient’s	treating	physician	or	dentist.	 

Executive	Order	No.	109	remains	in	effect	until	further	notice.		Therefore,	dentists	are	not	
permitted	to	resume	“elective”	surgeries	and	invasive	procedures	for	adult	patients	until	
further	notice,	notwithstanding	the	reference	to	April	20	in	the	Board’s	Advisory.	 

This	DOES	NOT	apply	to	emergencies.		If	you	are	in	pain	or	concerned,	we	urge	you	to	please	

reach	out	via	phone,	email,	Facebook	messenger	or	schedule	a	video	consultation	through	our	
website.		Together,	we	will	determine	the	best	course	of	action.	 

Stay	safe.		We	will	continue	to	post	updates	on	Facebook.		THANK	YOU	to	everyone	who	
reached	out	with	prayers,	words	of	encouragement,	and	acts	of	kindness	during	this	

challenging	time.		We’re	all	in	this	together.	 

Your	dental	family	at	Mullica	Hill	Family	Dental 


